
Ken and Gail Steliga
7 Thomas Eakins Way
Marlton, NJ 08053

June 16,2010

Rev. John V. Boland
St. Francis de Sales
PO Box 785
McAfee, NJ 07428

Dear Father:

Gail and I want to again congratulate you on your 45th anniversary of your
ordination. You and St. Francis have been blessed to have each other.

We would like to introduce you to Paul Koleske who we met this past winter at
our parish's renewal program at St. Andrew the Apostle in Gibbsboro, NJ. Paul's
music ministry has inspired us as a music ministry that could add a lasting and
enjoyable experience in helping to fulfill your mission statement.

I suggest that you and Ellen Hollar will want to visit Paul's website,
paul@paulkoleske.com or call him at (262) 939=7456. I am sure that you will
find his story and music ministry a good reinforcement of your stewardship
efforts. lf you have any questions or would like to talk to us, please call me at
(856)296-7475.

We look fonryard to coming to mass at St Francis whenever we are up at
Mountain Creek. Now if we could only find employment in the area we may be
able to plan to relocate from Southern New Jersey.

In Christ Jesus.
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